
Spit to Manly Walk 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

SWAG is planning a day outing on 22nd February 2020 – the Spit to Manly walk. All SWAG boys, families and friend are welcome.  

 

The Spit Bridge to Manly Scenic Walkway is a series of short tracks, 

mostly less than 1-2km, including the Fairlight, Dobroyd and North 

Harbour walks. Each track covers a themed section of the harbour, 

so covering all of them in one walk is a great way to experience the 

diversity of Sydney Harbour’s bays, beaches and bushland. 

 

The program for the day will be: 

1. Train to the city 

2. Bus to Spit Bridge (#178-180 from Wynyard) 

3. 4 hr for walk to Manly (with breaks) 

Lunch at Clontarf Reserve 

Free time for play or swim 

4. Manly Ferry return to Circular Quay 

5. Train to Hurstville  

 

Time: 9:45am at Hurstville Presbyterian Church. – return around 4:30pm  

The outing will be 6-7 hrs (depending on transport connections) 

Cost Please bring own Opal card (approx. $8 boys) 

What to bring  Wear suitable clothes and shoes for walking  

Backpack 

Hat, Sunscreen, Insect repellent 

Lunch, snacks 

Water / bottle at least 1 litre (refillable) 

Swimmers / towel – if you’d like to swim 

Families are welcome to make alternative travel plans (eg. Meet at Wynyard bus interchange), please discuss with SWAG leaders. 

Permission slip is required for boys attending without families. 

 

The SWAG leadership team 

your servants in Christ 

 

 

Permission Slip 

SWAG – Spit to Manly walk 22nd February 2020. 

 

I give my permission for ______________________________to attend the Spit to Manly walk on Sat 22nd Feb 2020. 

 

I agree to the procedure set out in the SWAG form of indemnity. 

 

Signed: __________________________________ Name: __________________________ 

 

Medicare No: _____________________ Contact Phone No. __________________ Date: ___________________ 

www. swag.org.au 

http://www.swag.org.au/

